
For more information contact Victor Shaul
Phone: (509) 728-6475 or email victor.shaul@cityoftoppenish.us

Do not put Fats, Oils and Grease down the drain! 

NO NO NO NO

Fats, oils and grease blockages cause sewer backups, spills and overflows that 
cost residents money. The City is working to manage their Fats, Oils & Grease (FOG) to help 
reduce the amount of these harmful food byproducts from entering the wastewater sewer. The 
City will be continuing regular inspections and will be working with businesses that are out of 
compliance to help them remove "FOG " from their drains and the sewer system. 




